

Main Road, Smalley Derbyshire DE7 6EF 01332 880317

Headteacher - Mrs K Mason



Dear Parents and children,

This Friday 19th March 2021 is RED NOSE DAY! We usually enjoy supporting this charity in school by doing a number of varied activities but unfortunately at this time we are unable to allow the children to bring red noses or any other merchandise into school.

Therefore, this Friday, your child is welcome to have a red nose painted on at home (using face paints) to wear to school to support the charity if they so wish.

If you wish to make a donation to the charity please do so via the link below:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=2241

Kind regards

Mrs K Mason Headteacher

